
A Few Minutes with 
Michelle

It’s amazing that June is already half
over! We sure started off with a lot
of heat. During excessive heat we
will not spend as much time outside
as we would like to. The children
play so hard that we do not want
them to over heat.

Also please make sure that your child
has sunscreen for their outside time.
We will let you know when they are
running low.

Please make sure that you are
checking your child in and out on the
computer. It helps us keep an
accurate count in the building.

If you child has received any
immunizations recently please make
sure to turn a copy in to Margie or
myself.

Don’t forget to celebrate our Dad’s
on Father’s Day June 18th. We wish
every Dad, Grandpa, Uncle, and God
Father a great Father’s Day. Enjoy
your day!

Splash Pad
It is that time of year again for our 
weekly visits to the Splash Pad!  Please 
make sure that you sign the permission 
form in your child’s cubby.  The 3’s will 
be going to the Splash Pad on Tuesday’s 
from 2:30-3:30.  The 4’s and Pre-K will 
be going to the Splash Pad on 
Thursday’s from 2:30-3:30.  Our weekly 
visits will last through the week of 
August 7th.  Please make sure that your 
child brings clothes to get wet in, a 
towel, and sun screen.  

We will be closed on Tuesday

July 4th in observance of 4th of

July. We will reopen on

Wednesday July 5th at normal

time. We hope that everyone

has a safe holiday.
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July Celebration
Mark your calendars as we will be having our July Celebration again this year 
on Thursday July 27th from 6:00pm through 8:00pm.  We will have games in 
the classrooms, a bounce house, small snacks, drinks, and a train ride.  Don’t 
forget that our little ones will be performing this year again – as well as Pre-K 
Graduation!  Also this year our children will be performing 1 song with Miss 
Shauna our Music Enrichment teacher, as well as our children that are in 
gymnastics will be putting on a small show.  We are also hoping to add a Book 
Fair in the School Age Room this year!  We have exciting things happening 
here and we cannot wait to share!  YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS THIS GREAT 
TIME TO SEE YOUR CHILDREN PERFORM, TALK WITH THE TEACHERS, AND 
MINGLE WITH THE OTHER PARENTS!  

Pre-K Field Trips
We have scheduled a couple of field 
trips for our Pre-K class.  They will be 
going to McMillan Health Center on July 
11th leaving at 9:15 and returning 
around 1:00.  We will be learning about 
how they are in charge of their bodies 
and what is okay to show and what is 
not.    Then we will also be going to the 
Allen County 4H Fair on July 27th from 
9:15-2:00 .  They will have a tour of the 
animals, have a picnic lunch and enjoy 
time at the fair.    If you would like to 
volunteer to attend either one of
these or both, let us know as  we 
would love to have you!  

School Age Field Trips

They have a busy July!

June 20th – Debrand’s; can bring $5.00
spending money 12:30-3:00
June 23rd - Park 12:30-3:30

June 27th – Black Pine; can bring $5.00
spending money 11:30-3:30
June 30th – School Park 12:30-3:30
July 5th – Bones; can bring $6.00 for
snack pack
July 7th – Splash Pad
July 11th – Magic Wand; can bring
$5.00 for something different than
cone.
July 14th – Park
July 18th – Zoo 9:15-3:30; can bring
$5.00 spending money and water
bottle

July 21st – School Park 12:30-3:30
July 26th – Bone’s; can bring $6.00

for snack pack
July 28th – Splash Pad

Please let us know if you have 
any questions on any of the 
field trips for Pre-K or School 
Age we would be happy to 
answer them!  


